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Grove Mission 

 

Goodbye 

It is with sadness that I have to inform you that we are losing 2 members of staff at Christmas. Mr Neo is hoping to 

work with the Borough of Culture on an exciting sound project. As you know the Borough of Culture starts in January 

2019 and why he will leave at the end of term. Miss O’Brien, who has been in this week, will take the class from   

January. Miss Mariangela will also be leaving at the end of the term to  try out new challenges. We wish them all the 

very best.  

Quiz 

Here's a tip for you: if you want to do well at Mission Grove's now infamous quiz nights, study these newsletters 
in detail. Several of our children got to walk off with a shiny shield 
and delicious chocolates last night, having been reading all the 
newsletters for the past year. I'm really not the clever Quiz Master 
I claim to be, and so have to resort to getting most of my questions 
from the school's Twitter account, newsletter and app- thankfully, 
our students seem to be experts in all areas, and will no doubt  
appear on The Chase later in life, or some other challenging quiz 
show.  
It's always a pleasure to take part in these events and see so many 

parents support us- a huge thank you, and also to chef Salim for 

the tasty food he prepared.  

Quiz Master  Extraordinaire—Mr  Darling 

                                        Book Fair 

Thankfully Bill the Book Fair Man is feeling better and will be on the North site on Wednesday 5th March. The classes 

that didn’t get to visit him last week will get to go and he will also be     available at the end of the school day for an-

yone who wants to top on their Christmas shopping! 

Talking of Christmas shopping; if you need an extra hour or so then why not make use of our film night. 

Film night, we will be having a movie evening on Thursday 13th December for £5. This will include sausage & chips, 

pop corn and a drink . The children will stay straight from school and then picked 

up at 615pm on South and 6.30pm on North. This will give you chance to go 

shopping or have a relaxing evening. The movie will be Home Alone which is a 

PG, tickets are on sale now.  

Christmas Lunch 

Please make sure that you have ordered a Christmas lunch for 5th December. 

£2.20 for roast turkey or mushroom quiche, vegetables, mini mince pie  ( vege-

tarian) ice cream and cracker.  Please try and pay on parentpay.  

Please can I remind everyone that if you have a debt on Parentpay of £50 or more 

then services will be suspended until the debt is cleared. 

 

DECEMBER 

 

3rd Reception Height & weight  

3rd South site Reception to year 3 Pantomime  

4th North site Reception and Year 1 Pantomime 

5th—Christmas Lunch 

6th North site Year 2 & 3 Pantomime 

6th & 7th Santa’s Grotto 

7th Christmas at Narnia Fair 

11th  South site Year 4 and 5 &  all of year 6  at Park Theatre 

12th Nativity—North 

12th year 6 Height & weight 

13th Nativity—South  

13th Film Night—Home Alone 
17th Christmas Parties 

18th North Site year 4 & 5 at Park Theatre 

19th Christmas Jumper Day—donation 

19th Year 3 Tate take a picture 

19th Last day of term 

20th Holiday starts 

7thChildren return to school 

 

 

Thank you to Chaffinch and Crow for 2 very lovely assemblies this week.  

There will be no more class assemblies until the new year. 

Reception parents don’t forget to buy your tickets for this years nativity.  

The winning team 2018 

North site poetry slam  

Congratulations to all the children who competed in the Poetry Slam on Thursday. The children had 

all worked hard to learn their poems, with many of them reciting from memory. We had a tough time 

choosing a winner - all the performers were fantastic! Congratulations to Amitta in Skylark! 

Well done to Josef Dar who has topped the millionaire club having read 6,706,047 words this year! ! 



 

 


